
Loving Your Eyes at Every Age 

Wednesday, November 30, 2022; 11am-12pm 

NewYork-Presbyterian is pleased to collaborate with 
New York City Department for the Aging to offer this 
virtual presentation. Join Matthew Ngyuen, MD, 
Ophthalmologist at NewYork-Presbyterian Brooklyn 
Methodist Hospital, for a discussion on eye health. 
The presentation is intended for older adults or those 
caring for older adults. 

This presentation will address: 
• Changes in vision
• How the eye adjusts to dusk

and low-light settings
• Slowing the progression of

vision loss
• New innovations in treatment

Click here to register.  
Phone Access: (212) 225-8997 
Meeting ID:  985 7549 0706

Visit events.nyp.org/Brooklyn for more 
information about community 
programming. 

https://www1.nyc.gov/site/dfta/index.page
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/dfta/index.page
https://nyph.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwocOyspzstGtKzBnWyvfNCczhp224GkGuM
https://events.nyp.org/brooklyn



